
BEECH HILL NEWS 
Friday 19th September 

Year 6 London Trip 
 

Our year 6 trip to London on Wednesday was a huge success! The children’s behaviour was 
exemplary and we received many positive comments from members of the public about this, 

including in the very busy Underground environment. We enjoyed looking at key landmarks 
from the London Eye and were highly entertained by ‘Matilda the Musical’ at the Cambridge 
Theatre followed by a tasty meal at Pizza Express.   

 
We were joined by children and staff from Dean Field and Heptonstall making it a lovely 

cross-trust occasion. A huge thank you to all the members of staff and volunteers who    
ensured that we could provide this superb opportunity.  
 

 
 

Beech Hill School 
Mount Pleasant Avenue  
Halifax      
HX1 5TN      
Tel: 01422 345004  
Website: www.beechhillschool.co.uk  
Email:     admin@beechhillschool.co.uk 

Packed Lunches 
 
If your child brings a packed lunch into school, please make sure that it does not contain 
the following items: 

 

• Food items containing bones i.e. chicken drumsticks (bones can cause a choking hazard) 

• Crisps, chocolates, sweets or fizzy drinks (packed lunches should be healthy and      

nutritious)  

• Peanuts or any products that contain nuts (Beech Hill is a nut-free 

school -  we have a number of children with severe nut allergies and  
coming into contact with nut products can be life threatening. Please 

check ingredients carefully before putting food in their lunch boxes) 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@beechhillschool.co.uk


Attendance Update 
Monday 8th to Friday 12th September 

 

Attendance last week 

was below the national 
average and our school 
expectation.  

 
Please support your 

child’s learning by     
ensuring they are in 
school on-time, every 

day. School starts at 
8:35am every morning. 

 
Congratulations to  
Halifax 3 and class 

Wales on achieving 
100% attendance. Can 

your class achieve 
100% next week? 
 

If you wish to discuss your child’s attendance, 
please contact Mrs Farhat Hussain,             

Attendance Officer on 01422 345004. 
 

 

 

 

OPAL Golden Welly Awards 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Last week’s Golden Welly winners were: 

 

 

 

Lower School 
 

Noor Fatima - for helping to look after 
our equipment.  
 
Belasan A - for using her independence 
skills to put her own bib on for the 

Roktagon. 

Upper School  
 

Mohammed Abbas - for helping other    
children with the bike helmets. 
 
Aizah, Alizah, Malaika and Liyah - for 
making up a new game together 

Collecting Children 
 

When collecting your children at the end of the school day, 
please make sure you keep them close by. We are noticing that 
children are running off and trying to leave the Mount      

Pleasant gates without their parents which is extremely     
dangerous.  

 
Mount Pleasant Avenue is a car-free zone to non-residents at 
school drop off and pick up times; however, it is still open to 

residents so there is the possibility that there are cars     
driving up and down. 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 



Harvest Festival 
 

Once again, we will be holding a Harvest Festival at 
school; this is a celebration of food that is grown on land.  
 

We will be collecting non-perishable items such as tinned 
fruit and vegetables, noodles, rice, pasta, lentils, biscuits, 

crackers, cereals, tea bags, coffee, hot chocolate, crisps, 
jam and honey.  
 

If you are able to donate any of the above items, please bring 
them to school by Wednesday 15th October. All donations will be 

given to the Halifax Community Fridge at the Madni Mosque to 
help families in need from our local community. 
 

1 house point per donation will be given to the children. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity! 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

We would like to give a shout-out to Sky 
DIY, who kindly donated paintbrushes, a 
trowel, a scraper and some gloves for 

gardening club. Thank you! 

Sky DIY 
7a Battinson Road 
Halifax 
HX1 5PR 
 
Tel: 01422 364422 



 



Dinner Menu from Monday 22nd September 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
 

 


